
Phragmites Aerial and Ground Control 

Phragmites control project area, September 2017 

NOTICE: An aquatic herbicide application for the control of Phragmites 
australis is planned for the month of September at the Turkey Point.  

Anticipated Start Date: September 5, 2017 (weather permitting) 
For updates visit - http://www.opwg.ca/projects/  
Herbicide: Roundup CustomTM (glyphosate) (Reg. no. 32356) 

As a precautionary measure, MNRF asks that all residences using a surface water system (e.g. directly 
taking water from the boating channel or inner Long Point Bay) shut down their water system and 

avoid consumption of the water (i.e. drinking, cooking, or for preparative uses such as baby 
food/infant formula) for a minimum of 48 hours following herbicide application and then flush their 

systems for 20 minutes before consuming again. 

For more information regarding the aquatic herbicide application, contact: 
Eric Cleland - Nature Conservancy of Canada 

519-586-7773 or Eric.Cleland@natureconservancy.ca

For more information regarding the permitting process, contact: 
Air, Pesticides and Environmental Planning Supervisor 

Ontario Ministry of the Environment and Climate Change 
905-521-7639
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